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___________________________________________________________________________ 

Senator Bill Sample, Co-Chair Representative Rep. David Branscum, Co-Chair 

Senator Terry Rice, Vice Chair Representative Mark Lowery, Vice Chair 

Senator Jonathan Dismang Representative Jeremy Gillam 

Senator Missy Irvin Representative George B. McGill 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, 

October 26, 2015 in Room B of the MAC Building.  The members present are reflected on the sign in 

sheet.   

 

Pursuant to Act 1258 of 2015, the Executive Subcommittee considered the Request by the Department of 

Human Services to immediately implement an Emergency Rule regarding the Arkansas Medicaid 

Ambulatory Surgery Center (ASC) reimbursement rates.  The proposed emergency rule was reviewed 

and approved and became effective at 12:01 a.m. October 28, 2015. 

 

Bishop Woosley, Director, Office of Arkansas Lottery was recognized to discuss and answer questions 

regarding the First Amendment to Agreement for Contractual Services for Business Plan and Consultancy 

Services by and between the Office of the Arkansas Lottery and Camelot Global Services (North 

America), Inc.  Representative Branscum made a motion to review the amendment.  Pursuant to a 

motion passed by the Legislative Council at its meeting on October 16, 2015, this action by the 

Subcommittee constitutes final review. 
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

____________________________ ___________________________ 

Senator Bill Sample Representative David Branscum 

Senate Co-Chair House Co-Chair 
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